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25th February 2013 

Dear Colleague 

I am pleased to enclose your Funding Allocation Pack for the Academic Year 
2013/14. I hope that the information we have shared with you about the 
funding reforms themselves, the key dates and data has been helpful.  

The Funding Statement in the Pack shows your School Budget Share and 
Education Services Grant (ESG). The Guidance Notes in your Pack have 
been developed with the support of a number of academies and I am grateful 
for their advice. 

In summary, the funding allocation we are sending now is based on the local 
authority returns on place numbers, which we shared with you earlier this 
year. Additional information about funding for 2013/14 is available on our 
website and a link to this information is provided in the attached material.  

If you have any questions on the contents of your Pack please contact us as 
soon as possible, and no later than two weeks from the date of this letter. 
Enquiries should be addressed to academyquestions@efa.education.gov.uk. 

Subject to any queries, we will write to you again towards the end of March to 
confirm your 2013/14 allocation. 

Yours faithfully 

Sue Baldwin 

Director - Academies and Maintained Schools 
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